From: Malcolmbeech <malcolmbeech@aol.com>

Sent: 21 July 2016 13:35

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20662951)
Categories: Yellow Category

Hi Barry.

T hope your well.

Many thanks for your reply. The application for the Oak tree was in the same envelope as the
one for the Lime trees at the front. I sent two separate applications in the same envelope. I
can only assume one has been mislaid.

Anyway as the Oak does not have a TPO attached all we intend is to trim the tree and thin the
crown by 30%. T do believe that a similar application was made in 2008 but the work was
never carried out so you can appreciate the tree is now very large and requires some urgent
attention!

Whilst T write the owner of the property Mr Steinberger has asked if the Ash tree in the right
hand corner of the back garden can also be given a polard similar to the Oak tree. Again an
application was made to do that in 2008 and nothing was done.

T would be most grateful if you could get back to me about these as soon as possible as Mr
Steinberger would like to get this work done urgently.

Many thanks and take care.
Malcolm

Forget Me Not garden design

Sent from my Sony Xperia™ smartphone










